
Addendum to Curriculum Policy re COVID-19 Pandemic June 2020_FINAL                                                                   Page 1 

The Tiffin Girls’ School  
 

Addendum to Curriculum Policy  
 

COVID-19 Pandemic June 2020  
 
 

 

 

The school will offer several different curriculum options to Y12 students for the 2020-21 academic 

year. This will be a one-off approach for this year, which forms part of the ‘recovery curriculum’. This 

will offer our students greater flexibility and support their re-engagement with their education after 

the severe disruption caused by the national shutdown of schools.   

 

The options are: 

 

1. Start four A Levels in September, continue with all four subjects until the end of Y12, then drop 
one subject before moving into Y13. This is the current standard model. 
 

2. Start four A Levels in September, then review this during the autumn term with the potential to 
drop one subject at that point. The review point will be flexible, for example after the first 
month, after the first half term, at the end of the autumn term, etc.  
 

3. Start three A Levels in September, then continue these three subjects all the way until the end of 
Y13. As is currently the case, it would be possible for students to change subjects early on in the 
course, usually by the end of September, but after that point there would no scope for changes 
or dropping a subject.  

 

 


